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23rd October 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been a pleasure to receive Head Teacher challenge pictures, writing and home made items 
during this last month.  I would like to set a new challenge for the half term which is as follows: 
To illustrate one or more of the school rules using colourful paint, crayons or collage materials 
on a large piece of paper or card (A4-A5 size) 
The children will be very familiar with the rules but I will write them down for you as a reminder. 

Kind Hands 
Kind Feet 

Kind Words  
Kind Actions 

 
Nasal Flu vaccination 
Please be reminded to complete the online booking form for nasal flu vaccinations by 2nd 
November at the latest. 
Autumn term reports 
In lieu of parents’ evening this term (unable to offer due to COVID-19 H&S restrictions) staff are 
preparing an autumn update on your child’s progress which will be sent to you on 13th November 
as a paper copy.  There will be an opportunity for you to comment on your child’s report and/or 
pose a question to the teacher using the email provided on the report form. 
TEAMS log in 
Please find your TEAMS user name and password in your child’s liaison book.  Please leave it in the 
book for future reference but also save it elsewhere so that you don’t forget it.  We will be using 
TEAMS for workshops and information purposes as well as using this platform for home learning in 
the event of a lockdown.  Please set everything up over half term so that you are ready to use this 
mode of communication and use the training link if you are unfamiliar with TEAMS. 
Please return 
Please wash and return any items such as sock, pants, tights etc. that have been given to your 
child when they have had an accident in school.  If you have spare pants, socks and tights at home 
that you are prepared to donate to school, we would be very grateful.  If your child regularly 
experiences ‘accidents’, please provide spare clothing in your child’s PE bag. 
Bear cub 
Many children have been cutting and some children have been sticking shapes onto the bear cub.  
Currently it is very wet and sticky but I thought that you might like to see a picture of how it is 
looking.  The bear cub will form part of a trail in Plymouth and I will let you know where our bear 
cub is located so that you can find it and take part in the trail activity at Christmas. 
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I hope that you all have a lovely half term break and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 2nd 
November.  
I will have a big bag ready in the hope of being able to collect many pictures of Kind Hands, Kind 
Feet, Kind Words or Kind Actions. 
I wonder how many of you will be taking part in the PTFAs Pumpkin Trail? It sound fun! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs E A Hill 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


